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One Line Budget June 2023  
This document is provided by the Department and the key area is of expenditure (combination of 
salaries and goods and services), has a  variance of $1.1m less than was budgeted.   With an updated 
document to come, this will give a better reflection on how the school stands financially.  
  
Draft Financ e Committee meeting minutes of 3 August 2023 and Comparative Budget  
These documents were tabled for members' perusal.  

5. Correspondence 
In  

  Nil  

6. Correspondence 
Out  

  Nil  

7. 
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Jamie advised that a public school he had made contact with, does not do carry out this procedure for 
all ATAR courses.  Most of their courses they provide the Period 0 assessments are Science courses.  
  
General discussion took place and the biggest benefit seen is that this would give extra class time  for 
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Anti -Bullying Policy:  
  
Add phone calls (bullying may involve: emotional/psychological bullying).  
Add headings and numbering conventions  
  
Workplace Learning Policy:  
  
Add a heading 
Add headings and numbering conventions  
Add 6.  Responsible Staff Member  
  
Student Behaviour and Good Standing Policy:  
This policy was provided to reflect the changes made in the Mobile Phone and Electronic Device Policy.  
  
Resolution:  
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IT Breach notification:  
The Education Department had advised that some accounts had been comprised.  Some of these 
accounts were historical and no longer exist, however due to our excellent IT team any compromised 
accounts were identified and addressed some time ago.  Our system at Churchlands includes a service 
that promptly notifies our IT Department and they are able to deal with any breaches promptly.     
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Neil advised that tomorrow, Friday 11 August, that a School Tour will take place with approximately 133 
families expected to  attend.  
  


